
Notice 
DAC/N-66/2025-26, dated 12.07.2025 

 
The subscribers of the General Provident Fund are 
requested to kindly note that the competent authority in 
the Government of West Bengal (DPPG-WB) has credited 
interest against the accumulated Provident Fund, 2024-25. 
 
All are requested to please go to their individual IFMS login 
and check the closing PF balance as on 31.03.2025 along 
with the details of monthly PF subscription and the 
interest credited by DPPG for the F/Y 2024-25. 
 
All are further requested to please report in writing if there 
is discrepancy of any description to the office of the 
undersigned within 18th July, 2025. If no report is received 
within 18th July, 2025, the statements shall be regarded as 
correct. 
 
 

Sd/- 
Principal 

Dinabandhu Andrews College   
 


